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Number Question Clarification 

1 Why is 
Competitive 
Dialogue 
Used? 

The NMRN recognises that the timber requirements are potentially demanding 
and complex, and must be discussed with industry to develop the requirements 

and an overall solution.  The purpose of the competitive dialogue process is to 
progressively develop a solution with participants that best meets the 
NMRN’s requirements due to the technical, legal and financial complexity of 
the Programme. 

2 What 
response is 
needed to 
the 
Guidance 
Document, 
and there is 
also a 
tender 
published 
for timber 
supply. 

The Guidance Document for the Competitive Dialogue Process for the Supply of 
Timber for HMS Victory Conservation is guidance on the process to be used.   As 
detailed in the Guidance Document, the first stage is the Supplier 
Questionnaire.  This is published as separate Notice on’ MyTenders’ at: 
 
https://www.mytenders.co.uk/authority/authority_noticestatus.aspx?ID=223947 
 
and Contracts Finder: 
 
https://www.contractsfinder.service.gov.uk/Notice/0c5aa38c-8f9f-470c-8fd1-
1d131763765a 
 
MyTenders Notice provides a link to the Contracts Finder Website, from where 
the Supplier Questionnaire and associated documentation as listed can be 
obtained from. 
 
Any updates such as requests for clarifications like this, are published on both 
websites in an anonymized version in accordance with Government Procurement 
Regulations. 
 
 

3 Is there a 
need to 
consider 
long term 
timber 
supply/lay-
down 

Potentially yes, to discuss as part of dialogue. 
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